Silva, Rachel

From: Taylor, Lindsay <ltaylor@hrg-inc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 1:12 PM

To: Silva, Rachel

Cc: Kaldas, Daniel

Subject: Sunoco Pipeline

Attachments: 0112 Stormwater Consistency.pdf

Good Afternoon,
Attached is a letter regarding Sunoco Pipeline Stormwater Consistency. If you have any questions please feel free to contact
me. Thank you!

Lindsay A. Taylor
Administrative Assistant

Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc.
369 East Park Drive

Harrisburg, PA 17111
717.564.1121 [phone]
717.564.1158 [fax]
[taylor@hrg-inc.com
www.hrg-inc.com
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DISCLAIMER: This electronic mail transmission, including attachments, is privileged and confidential and is for the
sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, review, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you
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www.hrgHinc.com
Engineering & Related Services

AN EMPLOYEE-OWNED COMPANY

March 1, 2016
Mr. Bruce Hamer, Borough Manager
Borough of Middletown
60 West Emaus Street
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057
Re: Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program

Consistency Request

Sunoco Pipeline, L.P.

Pennsylvania Pipeline Project

Borough of Middletown, Dauphin County

Dear Bruce;

As recently requested by Tetra Tech, please be advised that based upon our review of the technical
information submitted for the subject plan, we have found that the project is consistent with the current
stormwater ordinance and Act 167 Plan requirements of the Borough of Middletown in effect at the time
of submission.

If you have any specific comments or questions or require further information in this regard, please feel
free to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc.

%

Daniel M. Kaldas, P.E.
Borough Engineer

It
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c: Rachel E. Silva, Biologist II, Tetra Tech (Rachel.Silva@tetratech.com)



